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The Ingredients Which Make For An Active Neighborhood

Follow Coopers Pond news online:

Email herndon311@hotmail.com

www.coopers-pond.com by March 10th to submit articles
for next month’s edition of Duck Soup!

www.cooperspondlawrenceville.nextdoor.com

Billiards

Matt Crowley

~ PLAYERS NEEDED FOR UPCOMING MEN’S BILLIARDS SPRING SEASON ~
~ LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP! ~

Well, it is finally time. Time to sign up for Spring billiards. Time for everyone to show off all of that extensive
offseason training | have been hearing about. | am anticipating starting on March 6th, with the captains
meeting being TBD, most likely on February 27th or March 2nd, which should end the season by late April or
early May, depending on number of teams, with playoffs immediately following. We will have an off week as
always for Gwinnett County Schools Spring Break. New players will need to "audition" right before the
captains meeting to establish ranking.

This is a fun league and a great way to meet your neighbors and socialize while sharpening your billiards
game. All skill levels are welcome! We have 4 levels of players (A,B,C,D) and draft teams of 4 with a host
table. You don’t need a table to join. Just sign up, we’ll explain the rules and format. We play on Thursdays
@ 7pm. Your team will have a “home” table in the neighborhood, fo away matches you will “travel” to
another house in the neighborhood. At the end of the season we pass out trophies (for bragging rights) to
the top team and individual level players. We throw a fun end of season party that’s catered and you can
bring your spouse to. That way you can show them what you’ve been doing every Thursday night for the last
few weeks. Come join today! Only a few days left!!




Swim Team

Lindsey Campbell

The Cooper’s Pond Aquaducks are calling for all kids this summer! Returning ducks will receive an email
shortly for advance registration. Open Registration will open in March. We have a fun and vibrant group of
kids who get the most out of summer! Your kids will get practice with their peers in the morning (and
probably set times to hang out later in the day), keep strong in the life long skill of swimming, and build a
strong community based on friendship and activity. You can expect the following from this year:

(1) We will remain a small team to ensure shorter meets and reasonable pool use

(2) We will have a time trial meet where kids and parents can see how a meet works before we have an
actual meet.

(3) We will have 5 regular meets.

(4) We expect families to enjoy their summers, swim team ADDS to your adventures but does not replace
your family vacations! We understand and put our families and community first!

(5) Our end of the year party will be during regular fun Friday where we can celebrate our kids
accomplishments with pancakes and a pool party.

We are so proud to be a part of Cooper’s Pond’s heritage! Come be a part of this amazing tradition!

https://aguaducks.swimtopia.com/

CP Literary Society P
o

Ann Pruitt

The Ladies Book Club next two book selections are
“Finlay Donovan Is Killing It” - March 31, and “I Am
Malala” - June 2.

Most mome are ready to kill someone
by eight thirty M. on any given morning....




Welcome Committee

Linda Swint, Sarah Mudd and Emily Anderson

We would like to extend a big WELCOME TO THE POND to Xiaobo Liang & Songliu Guo (Cooper’s Pond Drive)
and Keith & Joy Woodward (Cooper’s Pond Drive).

We are delighted to have you as new members of our community and look forward to getting to know you
and your families better. We hope you will enjoy all the wonderful things our neighborhood has to offer.

Come enjoy time with old and new neighbors.

FRIDAY 7;%2/57; 6:30-8:30pm

Cooper's Pond Clubhouse

Snacks will be served
Feel free to bring your own beverages.

Hosted by Welcome Committee

(o) Gredings

RSVP to Emily Anderson (808)349-8742




You are invited to attend a

Teen Mardi
Gras Party

Food, drinks, games!
28 Feb 2025 | 7 -9pm
CP Clubhouse

RSVP WITH JILL AT 615-479-2875
**BRING $1 FOR A FUN GAME**

Join us for a celebration!

MARDI
GRAS 2025

Saturday, March 1
6:30 pm
CP Clubhouse

. RSVP to Jill 615-479-2875

Bring an appetizer to share

. \\ ’ BYOB
/ o **Adults only**
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KNOW YOUR
NEIGHBORHOOD

SIGN UP FOR NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS

(between Duck Soups!)

If you haven’t yet, please make sure we have your
best email address so that we may include you in time
-sensitive neighborhood news. Simply send an email
with your name to:

ImproveCoopersPond@gmail.com

This email list will only be used by board members to
communicate time-sensitive neighborhood news, and
there will be no “reply-all” option.

Thank you in advance!
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Grounds/Facilities Management
Clubhouse
Extended Swim

Lawn Care in Cooper’s Pond

Cooper’s Pond has partnered with Turf Masters Lawn Care
to offer both neighbors, and the HOA, extra incentives to
use Turf Masters for their lawn care fertilization and weed
control needs. Turf Master’s is offering, any Cooper’s Pond
resident that signs up for annual service with Turf Masters
for their lawn care service will receive an additional 10% off
as well % off of there first service. In addition to that, Turf
Masters is also the lawn care provider for the HOA and will
issue a credit of $25 per resident that signs up towards the
HOA’s account. Please call Markus Filmore at
678-483-4629 for a free quote.

Tell him you are calling about the “Matt Crowley Cooper’s
Pond Special”.

W Turf Masters

The Nice Guys

Pool

Tennis

Government Liaison
Social

CP Literary Society
Swim Team
Welcome

Yard of the Month
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CPHOA CONTACTS
Board of Directors
Treasurer Kathryn Canada
Director Phil Thrasher
Director Kenneth Williams
Director Sheila McKellar
Director Taera DeFreese
Director Emily Anderson
Director Dean Weaver
Director Chad Rhinehart
Committees
ACC Alison Crawford, Tom Ring,
Melissa McDaniel & Paige Knight
Billiards Matt Crowley
COPS/Neighborhood Watch Kenny Shipp
Directory Chris Herndon
Duck Soup Chris Herndon

Ross Redman

Suzie Williams & Ann Pruitt
Suzie Williams

Kevin Stillwell & Shelley Bronaugh
Bob McErlain

Jody Campbell

Jill Crowley

Ann Pruitt

Lindsey Campbell & Fernanda
Emily Anderson, Linda Swint &
Sarah Mudd

David & Linda Swint

Yard of the Month - David & Linda Swint
February Yard of the Month Winner -
Patricia Scheer — 2541 Kenswick Circle

Congratulations!!




